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It seems to me that every time a elected official does something not liked by the 

majority of a counsel they just come up with "Let's get rid of them," attitude. Why do 

we need a rule when every case is different. To allow a school board to have so 

much power without parents knowledge of the situation gives them way too much 

power! These members were elected by the people and why not let the people 

decide. We need to be level headed and calm down over every little thing that angers 

another. We will never be able to appease everyone, but everyone needs a say in 

free speech matters. This bill borderlines free speech.  


